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Hi,
I am writing this email to fully support  Lidl's plans for a new foodstore on New Hey
Road. I am doing this for three reasons:
1) There is little competition in this area, apart from Sainsbury's, which I find quite
expensive to shop in,
2) The pandemic has highlighted the need for shopping for essential goods to be situated in
local areas, rather than town centres, in order to reduce the amount of travelling.,
3) Surely, considering the environment is in such a mess, we should at all times do all we
can to limit our travel on polluting buses/cars.

I hope you take the above into consideration.




